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Since the Modern Language Association has its annual meeting late in December of each year, 
we are forced to do business on the basis of the Calendar rather than the Academic year. Subscrip­
tions run from January the first to the thirty-first of December. The Committee would be grateful 
if subscriptions (subscriptions, or pledges,) could be sent as early as possible to Professor Lyman 
L. Bradley, Treasurer of the Modern Language Association, 100 Washington Square East, New 
York City. Acting upon a suggestion offered by many of our subscribers, we enclose invoices which 
may serve possibly as a convenience.
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